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Dear family, 

 

Coming up later this month, our local church council invites you and anyone from our church community 

to come and attend an open meeting on Sunday, September 29th, after service. This will be an opportunity 

for anyone that wants to voice an opinion, share a concern, or just sit and listen, to do so. The council 

members will be there to listen and engage with if desired. If you would like to email the council ahead of 

this meeting or at any point, you can email council@ coloradofamilychurch,org. 

 

Below are the minutes from the August 25th Meeting. 

 

Attendance: Pastors Mike and Adonia, Peggy Yujiri, Gary Fleisher, Cynthia Hiromitsu, Justino and Joelle 

Alves, Jim Chimes and Margo Nye 

 

Council Meeting began with prayer by Cynthia Hiromitsu and HDH Reading by Pastor Mike 

 

The council was given an up-to-date financial report. Utilities costs have gone down. Sunday School 

renovation budget is exceeded. 

 

Tithing has been less than predicted and we have gone over budget on some things, but overall have been 

spending less. 

 

Pastor's report given: In October it will be 5 years since Mike and Adonia became our pastors. 

 

Pastor Mike will go to NY for a pastors meeting. Main focus will be the upcoming rally in December. 

 

Pastor Mike reported that people have shown interest in our community, how we are doing things and a 

particular friend would like to implement some of the things we do here. 

 

Discussed some potential income generating ideas. 

 

Open Meeting - one hour meeting in the cafe. Open to all and all opinions. Sept 29th after lunch. To be 

announced. 

 

Music Ministry - Needs more people. 

 

The meeting concluded with a prayer by Joelle Alves. The next meeting will be Sept 29th. All members 

are invited to attend.  

 


